
Current Public Hearing Notice 

A public hearing to solicit and consider public comment shall be called whenever there is a 
proposal for a fare increase or a major service change resulting in revenue vehicle hours changing 
by 10 percent or more. 

The notice of the public hearing shall be published as a legal notice or display ad in The Freeman a 
minimum of 15 days prior to the hearing date. The notice shall also be sent to a mailing list of 
persons and agencies, including all municipalities served by the Transit System Utility.  The notice 
shall contain the date, time, and location of the hearing; and a complete description of the 
proposed change in fares or service. 

 

Approved by Transit Utility Board January 13, 1994 

 


